
International 
Center of Photography

1130 Fifth Avenue 
New York, NY 10028 
212-860-1777

January 14, 1980

Ms. Nell Dorr
Villa Serena, Nettleton Hollow Road 
Washington, Conn. 06793

Dear Ms. Dorr:

The "Recollections: Ten Women of Photography" exhibition 
came to a very successful conclusion in November at the 
International Center of Photography. It is now beginning 
to travel.

We have alerted the various participating institutions about 
the availability of post cards. There does not seem to be 
an enormous response. There is, however, great demand for 
these cards in the New York area. As it is very difficult 
to dispose of 2,000 of each artist's post cards, I would 
like to sell these cards where the demand exists.

I would also like to ask you once again if you would allow 
us to reprint the cards once the initial run of 2,ooo has 
been distributed. Our usual artist's arrangement is a 
$75.00 payment, plus 250 free cards.

I look forward to an early reply.

Sincerely,

Ursula Kalish, Director 
Museum Bookshop


